
Recreation Meeting Minutes 10/10/12 
 
The Sturbridge Recreation meeting came to order at 5:35pm. 
 
In Attendance: Al Jones, Ryan Kane, Mark Rulli and MaryLou Volpe: Kadion Phillips: associate member 
Absent: Matt Johnson  
Also in attendance: Shaun Suhoski- TA , Mike Moran-Resident and Bonnie Fancy – Reporter 
 
The following property requests were approved: All in Favor 4-0 
Tree Lighting Ceremony 11/23/12 Town Common 
 
Tree Lighting Sub Committee to meet on Monday October 22, 2013@ 1:30pm  Barbara Search Miller and 
Michele Phillips submitted their request for consideration. All in favor 4-0 
 
The Board discussed the placement of the Harrington Hospital van on the common for the Harvest Festival 
and voted to have the van placed on the Charlton Street Side 
 
The BOS has retracted the Town Administrators goal for Field Development in a 3-2 vote. Not a top priority at 
this time. The Recreation board is disappointed in this decision by the BOS. 
 
There has been additional FEMA funds have been  allotted for the additional cleanup of the debris along the 
Town Barn site. 
 
Discussion of what the needs are for the leagues for the advancement of the field design on the Town Barn 
Property and future sites. The committee will map out a plan with league official’s to start an organization 
” The Friends of the Rec” with representation from all town leagues and residents. 
 
An All Arts day will be planned for the Rec this summer- details to follow: Need for staging, paints, fee 
 
Power washing of the Bathhouse cement and the courts before the start of Spring 2013. 
 
 
 
Next Meeting Wednesday November 14, 2012 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:50pm 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lynne Girouard 


